
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

WASA prepared for the 2025 Dry Season 
Encourages Water Conservation as key tool to ensure a reliable and sustainable water 
supply 
 

The Water and Sewerage Authority (WASA) wishes to inform the national community that the 
Trinidad and Tobago Meteorological Service (TTMS) has officially declared the start of the 2025 
Dry Season today, Tuesday 14th January 2025. As we transition into this drier period, it is crucial 
for all citizens to adopt sustainable water management practices to ensure a consistent and 
reliable supply of pipe-borne water throughout the Dry Season. 
  
The declaration of the Dry Season follows a gradual shift from the wetter months, with recent 
climatic patterns indicating a significant reduction in rainfall across Trinidad and Tobago. Although 
rainfall activity over the last few weeks has positively recharged our impounded reservoirs closer 
to our Long-Term Averages, we will heighten water supply management activity in accordance 
with our Dry Season Water Management Plan. 
  
Key elements of this plan include: 
 

• Public Awareness: Under the banner, “Conserve today…Secure tomorrow,” we 
will use all media platforms to keep stakeholders informed about supply 
challenges and mitigation measures, conservation techniques, reservoir updates. 

• Monitoring and Management of Water Resources: Ensure a strategic and 
equitable distribution of resources. 

• Infrastructure Maintenance and Upgrades: Robust execution of our maintenance 
protocol to minimize leaks as well as the continued replacement of aged 
infrastructure to ensure reliability and efficiency. 

• Emergency Response: Teams are briefed to respond swiftly to disruptions. We 
can be reached via the Customer Contact Centre at 800-4420/4426 or by 
emailing: contact@wasa.gov.tt 

 
WASA is committed to maintaining a sustainable and consistent water supply for all communities. 
We encourage everyone to take proactive steps in conserving water and managing resources 
wisely. Together, we can ensure that our water supply remains secure and that we protect our 
environment during this critical period. 
  
For more information on water conservation tips and updates, please visit our digital media 
platforms. 
  
Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to sustainable water management as we 
“Conserve today... Secure tomorrow” 
  
Corporate Communications Department 
January 14, 2025 
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